
Newcastle Permanent Referee Recognition Week is an initiative  
by clubs, supporters and players to say thank you. 

Officiating football matches at any level can be a stressful, intimidating and often thankless job.   
The week gives the football community the chance to show our referees and match officials  

that they are valued members of the football family and are appreciated by players, coaches,  
volunteers and supporters alike.

For more information please visit  www.northernnswfootball.com.au
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